

A Message from Paul Chay, Our General Manager: Staying Safe and Doing Good During COVID-19

Dear Valued Donors,

Firstly, The Salvation Army, Red Shield Industries wish to thank you for your generous donations during these difficult times and we look forward to your continuous support and patronage in the years ahead.

We wish to continue to work closely with you, the relevant authorities and our stakeholders to further enhance the safe management measures at all of our Donation Booths. Your safety is of utmost importance to us.

In an unprecedented move and to minimize the rampant spread of the COVID-19 virus in our community, we are introducing the closure of our smaller booths (please see attached poster) to render the realisation of this objective with effect from 23 August 2021. This measure would be temporarily enforced till the pandemic situation in our community improves and notice of any reversal of closure will be announced.

As an added measure and to reduce encounters of close proximity between donors / donors and donors / staff, we would encourage everyone to reduce their presence at our donation booths so as to minimise any chance of a virus contraction.

Along with our committed staff providing the necessary support and contributing to a safe environment, they will only be making necessary collection trips to avoid close physical encounters.

Whilst we are trying our best and along with you, we remained steadfast in our endeavour to minimize COVID-19 transmissions. We remain upheld in our safety practices during this pandemic and together with your cooperation, we believe we can make it through these very difficult times.

You can also contact us via Tel: 6288 5438, WhatsApp: 8520 5343, Email: donor@smm.salvationarmy.org or Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/RedShieldIndustriesSingapore) if you have any suggestion/s on ways to improve on the safe practices and services. We will continually monitor, review and adjust our measures as the situation develops futher.

May our Heavenly Father continue to bestow upon you safety and good health and let us be watchful and caring for one another during these challenging times.

Thank you and stay safe.

Paul Chay General Manager, Red Shield Industries The Salvation Army Singapore

CLOSURE OF

DONATION IN-KIND BOOTHS



As an added safety measure to COVID-19 safe management measures, Red Shield Industries Singapore will be closing the following booths from 23 August 2021 till further notice.

- Beo Crescent
- Gracehaven
- Mandai Station
- Science Park
- The Haven

For donors who wish to donate your goods, please proceed to:

- 1. Praisehaven @ 500 Upper Bukit Timah Road S678106
- 2. Tanglin Family Hub @ 356 Tanglin Road \$247674
- 3. The Salvation Army
 Headquarters @ 20 Bishan
 Street 22 S579768



For inquiries, please WhatsApp 8520 5343 or email donor@smm.salvationarmy.org for assistance.